
~O7~

March 9, 2010

State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
215 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

To Whom It May Concern,

Enclosed, please find a letter sent to former Water Customer of Lakeview Water Co., Inc. and a
copy of a supplement to tariffs of Lakeview Water Co., Inc. as ordered by No. 25,078.

Sincerely,

LL L
Charles Mobilia
President
Lakeview Water Co., Inc.



Lakeview Water Co., Inc.
111 Woodside Road
Medford, MA 02155

To Whom It May Concern,

Enclosed, please find a document issued by the Public Utilities Commission from the State of
New Hampshire, order No. 25,078, to Lakeview Water Co., Inc.

I have been instructed to send copies of this document to the towns of Alton and Gilford and to
all former water customers of Lakeview Water Co., Inc.

Sincerely, -Th
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Charles Mobilia
President
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Lakeview Water Co., Inc.



Supplement # 2
Lakeview Water Co., Inc.
NH PUC No. 1 Water

Supplement 1* 2

By order No. 25,078 of the Public Utilities Commission, Lakeview Water Co., Inc.
has temporarily discontinued the provision of water service in it’s franchise area.
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Effective Issued by / ~

March 9. 2010 President
Order No. 25,078 Lakeview Water Co., Inc.


